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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
   We have had a busy week in 4th grade! Students have already been hard at work on
their Washington State Projects, and I am so glad they are having fun with all the pieces
of the project. It was fun to take a little walk down memory lane and give them back their
work from the beginning of the year! 
     Students also continued working on Canva to make posters to advertise the
importance of switching to renewable energy sources, and they continued working on
their Oregon Trail Narratives. In Reading, students completed their final project on the
Tale of Despereaux, and celebrated all their hard work by watching the movie. We are all
sad to leave the story behind and move into a new unit!
     The final countdown to the auction is on! Please follow the links below to register or to
volunteer in the days leading up to the big night! All helping hands are very appreciated!

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 29

WA State Project!

﻿Celebrate St. Madeleine's by attending our
Parish and School Auction and Gala on
Saturday, April 27, at The Seattle Marriott
Bellevue! You can follow this link to register
for a wonderful evening celebrating our
amazing school!

Volunteer at the Auction!

Celebrate St. Madeleine’s

Even if you cannot attend the
auction, there are so many
ways you can support the
event before and during the
weekend! Follow the link below
to find ways you can help with
the success of another
incredible SMS auction!

Week of 
April 15th

Students have completed their first Check-
In for the WA State Project! They are off to
a great start! Students now have their
Button Blanket, Letter to a Government
Official, WA Flip Map, and a picture of their
salt dough map in their binders. Some of
those pages require more decorations
added to them, so they are not done with
them entirely! The next due date is May
8th, when the first of their 2 choice
activities is due. 
They will have time in class on Wednesday,
April 24th, and Wednesday 
May 1st to work on them.

Link to register!

Link to volunteer!


